
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 21, 2023 

 

To:  Members of the Equitable Growth and Housing Committee 

 

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

 

Subject: Presentation – Modifying Title XIV of the Zoning Code of the City of Cincinnati to 

Permit Accessory Dwelling Units on the Same Lots as Single-Family Dwellings 
 

Attached is the presentation for the modification of Title XIV of the Zoning Code of the City of 

Cincinnati to Permit Accessory Dwelling Units on the Same Lots as Single-Family Dwellings.  

 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, FAICP, Director, Department of City Planning and Engagement 
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